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TO: 
FROM: 

All Tenderers 
District of Sooke 

DATE: February 19, 2018 

PROJECT: Murray Road Staircase Construction 

FILE NO: 1790-20 

After receiving a number of similar questions related to the Murray Road Staircase RFQ package, we 
reviewed the document to find the best way to address the questions. During the review we found 
some significant information either lacking, or unclear within the RFQ. Addressing these issues in a 
standard ‘question/answer’ addendum format would lead to a patchwork RFQ (and potentially more 
confusion), so rather than go the normal route, we have decided to restructure the RFQ altogether. The 
answers to your previously-asked questions can be found within the new document, and the new 
format should improve clarity. To reflect the changes to the RFQ, we have delayed the closing date by 
two weeks to March 16th.  

To be clear, nothing significant has changed about the staircase design itself; we’ve just amended the 
RFQ document and Quotation Form to better reflect what we’re asking for. 

To coincide with the release of this addendum, we have updated the RFQ posted on our website to the 
new version. The old version of the RFQ, as well as Addendum #1, are to be considered as deleted from 
this request for quotes. The singular standing RFQ document from this date forward is the updated 
“Murray Road Staircase RFQ” dated February 20, 2017. Future addendums will relate to that document 
only.  

One additional note: we have specified our desired pressure-treatment type for the large-dimension 
lumber within the General Conditions. If you have already received a quote for lumber, please ensure 
it’s the correct treatment type. The Quotation Form has also changed slightly; please use the new one. 

We apologize for any confusion or inconvenience, and hope that this sufficiently answers your 
questions. 
Sincerely, 

Rob Howat 
Director of Development Services 


